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WOKINGHAM COPY.

lst May, 1941,

Dear 8lrs,

With reference to my letter of the 20th
December last respecting the Boller Survey of the tug
"PARREIRAS HORTA", I shall be obliged if you will kindly
let me know as soon &8 possible what arrangements are
proposed to be made for the inspectlion in questlion to be
carrlied out.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. Port of Para Co.,
Caixa Postal 469,

PARA, Brazil,
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